
AGENDA ITEM 8i 

Item 8 - Question Time 

 
To the Chair of the Environment, Development & Infrastructure Committee  
 
“How many times have electric car charging points, either owned by or situated on 
Highland Council property, been used both in the past 12 months and since they 
were originally installed?” 

 

Response to Mr A Jarvie 

Due to annual leave within the relevant team, I am unable to provide you with the 
specific and detailed information which you have requested at the moment. 
However, this will be provided for you next week and in advance of the Council 
meeting. 

In the meantime, I can provide information on usage in the 12 months up to August 
2016 as this was the subject of a Community Services Committee report last 
November – in this regard, the web-link for the information is provided below.  

https://www.highland.gov.uk/meetings/meeting/3767/community_services_committee 

 

https://www.highland.gov.uk/meetings/meeting/3767/community_services_committee

